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District 56 hires Transportation Director
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Public School District has announced the hiring of a new
Transportation Director.

Jordan Stoller of Falls City will begin transitioning into the new position
beginning February 3, and will take over responsibility for the district's
transportation department on August 1, when Robert Baker retires after 32
years on the job.

Stoller earned as Associates Degree in diesel Technology from Southeast
Community College in 2016 and has been employed by Tri-State Truck &
Tractor as a diesel technician since 2016. He graduated from Falls City High
School in 2015.
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